

20. AVENUE APPIA - CH-1211 GENEVA 27 - SWITZERLAND - TEL CENTRAL +41 22 791 2111 - FAX CENTRAL +41 22 791 3111 - WWW.WHO.INT

Tel. direct:

+41 22 791 2406 +41 22 791 4169

Fax direct: E-mail:

saxenaa@who.int

In reply please refer to:

Your reference:

Ms Astrid Stuckelberger Faculty of Medicine

Department of Social and

Community Health IMSP/CMU/BP

CH-1211 Geneva 4

06 April 2006

Dear Ms Stuckelberger,

The ERC has been congratulated for the quality and the expediency of the reviews it carries out. The ERC Secretariat realizes that this is due to the dedication and hard work of its Committee members. Therefore, on behalf of the Secretariat, I would like to thank you for your contribution to the work of the ERC. We are conscious of the fact that much of this contribution is over and above your other professional responsibilities and we are pleased to put on record our appreciation of your inputs.

In one of our earlier meetings, a request was placed by the Committee to the secretariat, to provide a breakdown of the number and type of reviews carried out by each member for their personal record. Accordingly, a copy of a report on your contribution to the work of the Committee in 2005 is enclosed.

Yours sincerely,

Dr T. Pang

Director

Research Policy & Cooperation (RPC/EIP)



20, AVENUE APPIA - CH-1211 GENEVA 27 - SWITZERLAND - TEL CENTRAL +41 22 791 2111 - FAX CENTRAL +41 22 791 3111 - WWW.WHO.INT

Tel. direct:

+41 22 791 2406

Fax direct: E-mail:

+41 22 791 4169 saxenaa@who.int

In reply please

refer to:

Your reference:

Dr Astrid Stuckelberger
Faculty of Medicine
Social and Community Health Department

IMSP/CMU/BP

CH - 1211 Geneva 4

26 March 2007

Dear Dr Stuckelberger,

The WHO Research Ethics Review Committee (ERC) has been congratulated for the quality and the expediency of the reviews it carries out. The ERC Secretariat realizes that this is due to the dedication and hard work of its Committee members. Therefore, on behalf of the Secretariat, I would like to thank you for your contribution to the work of the ERC. We are conscious of the fact that much of this contribution is over and above your other professional responsibilities and we are pleased to put on record our appreciation of your inputs.

In one of our earlier meetings, a request was placed by the Committee to the secretariat, to provide a breakdown of the number and type of reviews carried out by each member for their personal record. Accordingly, a copy of a report on your contribution to the work of the Committee in 2006 is enclosed.

Yours sincerely,

Dr T. Pang



20, AVENUE APPIA - CH-1211 GENEVA 27 - SWITZERLAND - TEL CENTRAL +41 22 791 2111 - FAX CENTRAL +41 22 791 3111 - WWW.WHO.INT

Tel. direct:

+41 22 791 2406 +41 22 791 4169

Fax direct: E-mail:

saxenaa@who.int

In reply please

refer to:

Your reference:

Dr Astrid Stuckelberger Faculty of Medicine

Social and Community Health Department

IMSP/CMU/BP

CH - 1211 Geneva 4

2 January 2008

Dear Dr Stuckelberger,

The WHO Research Ethics Review Committee (ERC) has been congratulated for the quality and the expediency of the reviews it carries out. The ERC Secretariat realizes that this is due to the dedication and hard work of its Committee members. Therefore, on behalf of the Secretariat, I would like to thank you for your contribution to the work of the ERC. We are conscious of the fact that much of this contribution is over and above your other professional responsibilities and we are pleased to put on record our appreciation of your inputs.

In one of our earlier meetings, a request was placed by the Committee to the secretariat, to provide a breakdown of the number and type of reviews carried out by each member for their personal record. Accordingly, a copy of a report on your contribution to the work of the Committee in 2007 is enclosed.

Yours sincerely,

Dr T. Pang